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TO:  Utilities Committee 

 

FROM: Dean R. Gazza 

 

DATE:  11/11/2014 

 

RE: Informational: Change Order # 1 for Wastewater Fire Protection System, Phase III, to 

increase for additional fire alarm cable in the amount of $3,106 resulting in a 

decrease to the contingency from $10,000 to $6,894.  No Change to overall contract 

amount.  

  

This memo is to inform the Committee of Change Order #1 in the amount of  $3,106 to Faith 

Technologies for additional work to this  project to provide Phase III of the Fire Protection System at 

the Wastewater Plant.  This change order is to provide fire alarm cable from the FG Tunnel to the H 

and J Buildings. This work was not included in the original design documents because the designer 

believed it would discourage some companies from bidding due to the confined space work 

associated with making this cable run.  The original plan was for the City to accomplish this portion 

of the job, but with multiple vacancies and an increased number of work requests, we were not able 

to do the work in-house.  

 

Please feel free to contact me at 832-5572 or at dean.gazza@appleton.org. 
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